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STATE OF CALIFORNIA - NATURAL RESOURCES AGENCY 

CALIFORNIA ENERGY COMMISSION 
1516 NINTH STREET 
SACRAMENTO, CA 95814-5512 
www.energy.ca.gov 

By U.S. Mail and E-mail 

June 12, 2017 

Stephen Berberich 
President and Chief Executive Officer 
California ISO 
P.O. Box 639014 
Folsom, CA 95630 

Re: ISO's Offer to Conduct a Special Study for the Moorpark Sub-Area 

Dear Mr. Berberich: 

EDMUND G. BROWN JR., Governor 

Thank you for sending Neil Millar and Jordan Pinjuv to the Puente Power Project 
Committee's June 5, 2017 Committee Conference. Their participation in our discussion 
regarding the ISO's offer to conduct a special study on reliability (Special Study) in the 
Moorpark sub-area that the proposed Puente project would serve was most helpful. 

The Committee accepts the ISO's offer to conduct a Special Study of one or more 
portfolios. Given that Mr. Millar indicated that the ISO could complete a Special Study 
in 3-4 weeks, the Committee looks forward to receiving it no later than July 19, 2017. 
We also request that the ISO inform us, no later than June 16, 2017 as to whether it will 
conduct the Special Study. 

JANEA A. SCOTT 
Commissioner and Presiding Member 
Puente Power Project AFC Committee 

Cc: Neil Millar 
Jordan Pinjuv 
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